
 
            
 
  
 

SIR EDMUND HILLARY COLLEGIATE SENIOR SCHOOL  

 

 

HEADING BACK INTO ALERT LEVEL 3 
 

Kia Ora Whānau 
 
As you will be aware, Auckland is at Alert Level 3 remains in effect for 12 more days until 11.59pm 

on Wednesday August 26. The Senior School is closed for instruction. 
 
Therefore, the following information is important so make sure you read and understand what this 
means for your whānau. 
 

 STAY HOME, KEEP US ALL SAFE. 

 Distance Learning returns for all Senior School. Students are to return to self-directed learning 
and online learning through Google Classroom, Education Perfect or other methods of online 
learning their teachers have set up for them.   

 Students MUST check in with their classroom teachers every day during Lockdown. Students 
need to check their emails at least once a day and reply when asked. 

 NCEA continues to be a priority for Years 11/12/13.  
 Remember teachers will be with their families as well so know they will respond to your emails 

and give feedback as best they can.  
 Your “attendance” and engagement will be monitored so please ensure you are taking an 

active role in your lessons.  
 

Contact Information 

 First point of call → contact your Whānau Leader via email – 
whanauleaders@sehc.school.nz. In the subject line put student name and tutor. 

 Concerned about your specialist subject → contact your subject teacher via email. Check the 
school website for email addresses (https://sehc.school.nz/?p=2760) . 

 Concerned about your wellbeing → contact student services – Peter Mata 
pmata@sehc.school.nz 

 Concerned about your Health contact Healthline:  
 Coronavirus related 0800 358 5453 
 General Health related 0800 611 116 

CLICK & COLLECT 

Year 11-13 CHROMEBOOKS – MON & TUES 17/18 AUGUST 10-12PM 

Students need to make their way to school for contactless collection. Chromebooks will be issued to 

students only and not family members upon collection. Chromebooks are for the use of online learning 

and must be returned once we back from Lockdown. The MOE and SEHC will not be delivering devices. 

It is up to students themselves to collect these devices. 

Year 9 & 10 Hardcopy packs– MON & TUES 17/18 AUGUST 10-12PM 

Students need to make their way to school for contactless collection of Hardcopy packs of learning 

materials. Hardcopy packs will be issued to students only and not family members upon collection. It 

is up to students themselves to collect these hardcopies. 

 
Will keep you all informed over the next few days. Take care.   

KIRI TURKETO – PRINCIPAL Senior School 
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